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Friday 24 April 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Starting School at Poplar Farm School 

 

I am delighted to welcome you and your child to our school! 

 

During these unprecedented times, the induction and transition for your child to Poplar Farm will be 

slightly different to previous years. We have created a new page on our website for the Reception 2020 

Intake families, which can be accessed here:  

https://www.poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk/website/september_2020_reception_intake/474520 

 

If the government allows schools to open before the summer holiday, we will invite you to a Parents’ 

Information Meeting, in school.  During the meeting, we will share information about starting school, 

dates and times and the school uniform your child will require. There will also be the opportunity to meet 

class teachers and look around our reception classrooms and outdoor learning areas. However, if schools 

are unable to open, we will present this information meeting in a video, which will be available to view on 

the website page above. 

 

In a usual situation, we would also invite you and your child to visit us during June and July in preparation 

for starting school. However, due to the current pandemic we are unable to arrange these sessions at the 

moment. When we have an update from the government regarding schools opening, I will write to you 

again with further information about our plans for visits, and the induction arrangements in September.  

 

I am sorry we cannot give you more information at the moment, however please continue to look at the 

website page we have set up for you where videos, photos and information will be shared for you and 

your child. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child into our school soon! 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

Mrs K Hodson 

Head Teacher 

mailto:enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk
http://www.poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk/website
https://www.poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk/website/september_2020_reception_intake/474520

